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CHSC Certification Maintenance Program
Canadian Society of Safety Engineers
468 Queen St E., LL-02
Toronto, ON  
M5A 1T7


Re: 	Statutory Protection from Liability 

The [Government Department] does not provide liability insurance for any of its employees because employees have a statutory immunity from liability.  This can be found in Section [??] of [The Act: WCB, DND etc] which provides as follows:
Quote from the relevant section of the Act
6          Text outlining statutory protection

If you have any questions arising from this letter, please contact me.

Yours truly,


Authorized Signature
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